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Info sought on multiple criminal incidents in Centralia

(KMZA)--The Nemaha County Sheriff's Department is investigating multiple
reports of burglary, criminal damage to property and arson in the city of
Centralia.

According to a release from the Sheriff's Office, the incidents occurred early
Saturday morning between 3:00 and 6:30.

During that time frame, the Sheriff's Office says the Nemaha County Recycling
Trailer was set on fire, tires were slashed on a vehicle, 3 separate vehicles were
stolen and abandoned, and a window was broken at a residence.

The Sheriff's Office is continuing the investigation of the incidents and have not
yet established a total dollar amount for damages.

Anyone with informaton on the crimes is urged to contact the Nemaha County
Sheriff’s Office at 785-336-2311.
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